
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 27th April 2023 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
It is with mixed emotions that I write to you to share the news that Kate Plant, 
Assistant Head and Inclusion Leader will be retiring at the end of the school year. 
Kate has been a valued member of the Eastry staff team for 16 years working with 
many children and families. She is an asset to the Eastry family and she will be 
greatly missed by children, families, staff and myself. Kate has been a significant part 
of moving the school forward and I hope you will join me in wishing her all the best. 
 
I am also excited to announce that we have appointed a new Assistant Headteacher 
and Inclusion Leader, Stacey Gillmore. Stacey is joining us from Joy Lane School in 
Whitstable. In term 6 she will be working alongside Kate as part of their handover, 
then joining the school full time in September 2023.   
 
Kind regards, 

                                                                                        
Sarah Moss                                                                                                  
Headteacher                                                                                              
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